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Dear Praying Friend,

What a wonderful joy it is to serve the Lord with you in 
the cause of world evangelization! The Lord has really done 
a great work in our hearts for the first three months of 
this year. God let us see nine churches make their faith 
promise commitments totaling over $500,000.00! 

God opened the door and many of you helped for John to 
make a trip to Micronesia.  During the month of 
March we visited missionaries on Majuro, Phonpei, Yap 
and Guam. John spoke three times on Guam to young 
people. It was a blessing to visit and worship with 
our brethren abroad. This trip proved to be mutually 
encouraging, edifying, and exhausting. Pictured to the 
right is me preaching on Majuro. Below it is a picture 
of the Pastor Helmer Lang, who Pastors the church 
at which I preached in Majuro. Below those pictures 
is John in Phonpei with a Ukulele. The brethren in 
Guam purchased a ukulele for John, which he is now 

learning to play. In the 
left corner is my 
translator on Yap. 
(Yes, he is standing - 
a n d t h o s e A R E 
flowers on my head.)

Three days after our 
return I preached at a 
mens retreat in Alaska. 
My heart was so 
thrilled as I heard 170 Alaskan men sing, pray, and weep 
before God. What a joy to serve our Lord!

Sincerely yours,
John M. OMalley


